
In my view, the USO should provide a universal right to receive a minimum speed of at least 
10Mbps for all UK citizens. Excep in the rarest of situations, this service should be 
accompanied by a low latency, i.e. should not rely on satellite reception.  
 
I did not say that the above should be a free provision. It makes sense to:  
 
1. Furnish the service only where it is requested.  
2. Require a capped contribution to the reasonable installation cost. 

 


